
High 5 Netball Tournament - Wednesday 9th March
2022

Dear Parents/Carers

The netball tournament has been rescheduled for Wednesday 9th March 2022, taking place @
Camelford Primary School.  Your child will need to be collected from Otterham Primary School
at 3:00 pm and dropped off at the end of the walkway in the Camelford Primary School car
park, where Mrs Hart will be there to greet everyone. The netball tournament should finish
around 4:45 pm and then the children can be collected from the same drop off point.

Please can your child come to school on Wednesday wearing their full PE kit and make sure
they have a water bottle.

If your child has a younger sibling, we are happy for you to collect them at the same time.

If you have any questions, please come and ask us.

Many thanks

Mrs Hart and Mrs Thomson

* I give permission for my child to attend the netball tournament at Camelford
Primary School

 Yes
 No

Please sign below

please sign above


